Good News from Good Shepherd Lutheran School

Dear Supporters of the Heart 4 Haiti Mission Society,
Hearty greetings in the name of our risen Lord and Savior Jesus Christ!

This is to thank you all for the blessings you have been sharing with us during the past years. [ want to extend our
thankfulness to you for your continuing prayers and support. [ want to thank you in a special way for the student
adoption program that you continue to support. Without such a commitment from you we would be unable to serve all
the 465 children/students attending our school.

Thanks be to God, in spite of the hardship and the chaotic situation that is going on in Haiti, our school is considered to be
one of the best schools in the country. This year we were also very successful as far as the official exams organized by
the Ministry of Education are concerned. We have received a lot of compliments by the Ministry and are respected by the
members of the community.

This year we had three categories of students participating in the official exams:

K/

< In 6" grade 19 students were sent and 17 have passed
< In 9" grade 22 students were sent and 21 have passed
< In 12" grade 11 students were sent and 9 have passed

This spring we had our first class graduate from our high school and many are heading off to the university. We are also
planning to give some of the other students training in computers and accounting. By so doing we will one day decrease
the percentage of poverty in our church, in the community, and even in the nation.

Again, thank you so much and may God continue to bless you and your ministry!

In Him, Pastor Thomas Bernard



